
Tiara Airlines welcomes a new plane and new pilots 

 
 On Wednesday evening, October 11, just as the sun dipped below the horizon Tiara Air’s brand 

new Sharp 360 Turbo Prop plane came into the Reina Beatrix International Airport for a landing. The plane 

was brought in from Vancouver, Canada via Kansas City and Opalaca, Florida, by Tiara’s two new pilots 

Aldrin Wever and Dean Schwertfeger, along with flight engineer Stephan van Spaandonk, who received a 

warm welcome at the end of their three-day journey by the Director of Tiara Air, Alejandro Muyale.  

 Muyale explained that Tiara Air will have both planes in service by November, after the one they 

are using now undergoes some maintenance. When they have both planes in the air they will resume 

service to Aruba’s sister island of Bonaire and increase flights to Las Piedras, Venezuela.  

 Tiara Air inaugurated their first flights less than six months ago, but within one month, they were 

celebrating unprecedented success for a new business. The need for a regular air service between Curacao, 

Bonaire and Punto Fijo was evident, and Tiara Air provided a solution. Management expressed their great 

pleasure to welcome their new plane and pilots on board of the Tiara team. 


